The International Brotherhood of Magicians Ring #6
The Delaware Valley Conjurer's Club
http://www.philadelphia-magicians.org
Monday, December 1, 2003

Hello fellow Conjurer's,

This is your reminder that this Monday evening is our meeting and **annual banquet**!!! We are doing things a little differently this year and I think you'll love it!

There will be a stage show following the eats and this is also in combination with our annual stage competition. If you want to compete, you are all welcome but you must let **Steven Black** know **NOW**!!! He is organizing it this year and must know who wants to be involved. You can reach Steven at: nesteve24@hotmail.com or: 215-620-4291

Other than that, we can always use some folks walking around doing some strolling or station magic. If you're interested in this, just show up and go get 'em! This is really just a fun time and there will be no pressure on anyone this year. Please bring your family along, no tricks will be exposed and it is open to whoever wants to come.

We will also be announcing the winners of the close-up competition and that evening's stage winners. You have to come out just for this one thing alone!

We'll see you all Monday night at 7:00 (note: we're starting a little earlier for the kids sake) and don't forget to bring - NOTHING!

EP

Into the Crystal Ball:

January – Auction Night

February - Ken Scott Lecture!

That's it for now. See you all on Monday for a wonderful time!